Yard Sale Invitation!

Dear Neighbors,

We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a yard sale this weekend!
Date: Saturday, October 14th - Sunday, October 15th

Time: 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM

Location: 123 Maple Street

We will have a variety of items for sale, including:

Furniture

Clothing

Toys

Home Decor
And much more!

Come out and find some great deals! Feel free to bring your friends and family.
We hope to see you there!
Best,

The Johnson Family



